From: susan jewell

To: Annilene McRobb

Subject: Sunday gun hunting

Date: February 23, 2024 1:34:08 PM

You don't often get email from s

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of The Town of Minto. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and/or know the contents to be safe.

Hello.

My name is Susan Jewell. I live in Minto township on a 15 acre property where 14 acres of it is forest. I am writing to voice my concern about allowing Sunday gun hunting.

We have had on many occasions hunters walk onto our property without our permission. We have had occasions where people send their hunting dogs onto our property without our permission. We have had hunters gut a deer on our property and leave the entrails on our trails.

So far they have not hunted on Sundays. This is our only day of peace where we are not concerned we may be hurt by going out for a walk on OUR property.

We also wonder if other people in the towns of Minto and surrounding communities would feel safer walking on our beautiful trails in Minto if there was no Sunday gun hunting.

Thank you for your time. Susan jewell